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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
19%h April, 1947
Dear Sir,

I have to scknowledge the due recelipht of
your letter of the 7th ultimo, with enclosure, in further
roference bto the steamer fSwIVEL" and to mcquaint you that,
1n view of the positlon as now reported, the Commaittee have
given instructlons for Lhe vessel's class to be deleted
from the Reglsber Books

I shall be glad if you will be good enouch to
advise the Manila Surveyor, requesting him to infoim the
interested partles ac cordinglye

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
classificacion Commitlese

The Principal Surveyor,
NEW YORKe
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